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On behalf of your Board of Directors, I would like to invite you to attend the 
upcoming Membership Meeting on Saturday, August 24 at the Lewiston 
Elementary School. The meeting starts at 9:00 a.m. with coffee and donuts 
available at 8:30 a.m. The 2019 Chickadee Award and the Green Belt Award will 
be presented during this meeting, along with other important updates. The 
Board will also be looking for nominees to join our Board of Directors. 
Remember, this is a working board whereby each member takes on 
responsibilities and activities that help our Association to keep our lakes safe 
and healthy. 
 
CaraLynn Pender has indicated she will be stepping down as a Board member. 
¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŀǎ ƘŜǊ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ άǘƻǳǊ ƻŦ Řǳǘȅέ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ¢[th! .ƻŀǊŘΣ ŀƴŘ ǎƘŜ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ 
instrumental in helping on all social activities, TLPOA emails, and wherever else 
she was needed. We will miss her greatly. Thanks, CaraLynn for all your time 
and efforts spent working with us!   
 
/ŀǊŀ[ȅƴƴΩǎ ŘŜǇŀǊǘǳre from the Board leaves us with nine members. Our by-laws 
ŀƭƭƻǿ ŦƻǊ ǳǇ ǘƻ ŦƻǳǊǘŜŜƴ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΣ ǎƻ ƛŦ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ ƛƴ ƘŜƭǇƛƴƎΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ 
contact a current board member to learn more. 
 
Another date to put on your calendar is Saturday, September 21.  Jerry and Sue 
Beattie on West Twin Lake ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ Ƙƻǎǘǎ for the Wine & Cheese 
Party. 
 
I wanted to also thank Twin Lakes Marina for the fireworks show and remind 
everyone that donations from our members help fund this event. If you are 
interested, stop by the Twin Lakes Marina and make a donation for 2020. 
 
The Fourth of July Boat Parades set records for the number of boats on both 
lakes. 
 
The Beach Party was held on July 13. There was a good turnout for the event 
and many kids of various ages participated in the games. 
 
Please enjoy the rest of your summer and most importantly, always think about 
the safety of your friends and family in all the wonderful lake activities that exist 
for us. 

 

The                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    Dominic Manzi 
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Find the TLPOA on Facebook! 
Twin Lakes POA, Lewiston MI 
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TLPOA 
P.O. Box 807 
Lewiston, MI 49756 
 

If you have comments or 
suggestions, please contact us 
at 
LewistonLakeLiving@gmail.com 
 

Thanks to all those who 
contributed to this issue. 
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January 1 to June 30, 2019 

 
 

 
Have you paid your 2019 TLPOA dues? 
LǘΩǎ Ŝŀǎȅ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŘ ƻǳǘΧƧǳǎǘ ŎƘŜŎƪ ǘƘŜ ƳŀƛƭƛƴƎ ƭŀōŜƭ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ōŀŎƪ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊ!   
 

Our General Fund provides for administrative expenses such as this newsletter, lake monitoring, the Beach 
Party, and contributions to community efforts beneficial to our community and our lakes.  
 

The TLPOA is a 501(c)(3) public charity.  Your membership dues, as well as any contributions you make to the 
Aeration Fund or the Eurasian Watermilfoil Fund, are tax deductible. 
 

Thank you for your support! 
 

 

 

 

Have you been receiving emails from the TLPOA? 
If not, and you would like to keep current with TLPOA news and upcoming events, please 
send an email to LewistonLakeLiving@gmail.com. 



AERATION PROGRAM UPDATE 
Since 2004, East Twin has had an aeration system in place designed to help 
circulate the water and improve oxygen levels in the water. The system 
consists of four compressors, each feeding air to six diffusers which pump air 
into the lake bottom in the northeast section of East Twin Lake. 
 
Tim Manganello has overseen this program for several years and has kept the 
system up and running through his leadership. At the July Board Meeting, the 
Board agreed to maintain the system into next year (2020) which will include 
replacing 19 of the 24 diffusers. The new diffusers are required since the old 
ones are dying out. The new diffusers will cost less to maintain and operate 
more effectively.  The cost for these improvements will be between $8,000 
and $12,000. The Board also agreed to establish a far more comprehensive 
ƳŜŀǎǳǊŜƳŜƴǘ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ǳǘƛƭƛȊƛƴƎ ƳǳƭǘƛǇƭŜ Dt{ ƭƻŎŀǘƛƻƴǎ ǘƻ ƳƻƴƛǘƻǊ άƳǳŎƪέ 
levels in the lake. These measurements will help us determine the overall 
effectiveness of the system. 
 
A big thanks to Tim Manganello for managing this important program.  
Your leadership is greatly appreciated. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

TLPOA 
CALENDAR OF 

EVENTS 
 

2019 Membership Meeting 
      Saturday, August 24 
The meeting will be held at the 
Lewiston Elementary School. 
 
Join us for a cup of coffee at 8:30 
a.m. 
 
The meeting will start at 9:00 a.m. 
and usually lasts about an hour. 

________________________ 

 
Wine & Cheese Party 
      Saturday, September 21 
Hosts: Jerry & Sue Beattie at 
their home on West Twin Lake. 
Simply bring two bottles of the 
same wine (white or red).  Look 
for an email to come explaining 
this event in more detail. 

________________________ 

 
Timberfest  
      August 9 & 10 

Sponsored by the Lewiston 
Chamber of Commerce. 

________________________ 
 

Lewiston Farmers Market 
Held every Saturday between 
9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. at the 
market on Kneeland Street. 

________________________ 
 

Questions?   
Feel free to email us at: 
LewistonLakeLiving@gmail.com 



  

 

2019 TLPOA Beach Party ς Most Kids Ever! 

Tattoos, limbo, water balloons, hula hoops and live mǳǎƛŎΧ WOW!  

Special thanks to Karen Wilding, Greg Bator, Sarah Felosak, Calle Tapia, and all the other volunteers that made 

ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ŀ ƘƛǘΗ 



Fourth of July Boat Parades and Fireworks - /ŜƭŜōǊŀǘƛƴƎ CǊŜŜŘƻƳ ŀƴŘ hǳǊ bŀǘƛƻƴΩǎ LƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴŎŜ 

 
PHOTO BY TOM CONQUEST      PHOTO BY TOM CONQUEST 

The Raietta Ott-East Twin and Pete Petoskey-West Twin boat parades and Twin Lakes Marina Fireworks gave 

kids of all ages something to cheer about.  West Twin claimed 61 boats in the parade while East Twin count 

was 42 boats.  HEY EAST TWINNERS! WE NEED TO STEP UP OUR GAME! 

 

Did you know: more than 7.55 billion people inhabit this, our planet earth. Far less are anywhere near as 

fortunate as we are to enjoy a golden sunset while graciously cruising on a pristine lake such as our two 

wonderful lakes here in northern Michigan.  Thank you for doing your part to keep our lakes healthy and safe 

so that this view will be available for generations and generations to follow! 

 


